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Reason for support: Please summarise (in one paragraph) the key reason(s)  

We are in support of this change as it looks to amend existing reporting where it is either 
duplicated across code or is no longer fit for purpose. The streamlining of the reports will 
provide benefit in the development of the Retail Energy Code (REC) as it will avoid the 
risk of SPAA obligations moving to REC and causing duplication of governance 
arrangements with the UNC. 

Self-Governance Statement: Please provide your views on the self-governance statement. 

We support this modification being subject to self-governance as this has no consumer 
impact. 

Implementation: What lead-time do you wish to see prior to implementation and why? 

As this is an amendment to existing reporting to remove duplication we support 
implementation sixteen days after panel decision.  

Impacts and Costs: What analysis, development and ongoing costs would you face? 

No identified  

Legal Text: Are you satisfied that the legal text will deliver the intent of the Solution? 

No Comments 
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Representative: Claire Roberts 
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Date of Representation: 7th May 2020 

Support or oppose 
implementation? 

Support 

Relevant Objective: c) Positive 

f) Positive 
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Are there any errors or omissions in this Modification Report that you think should 
be taken into account? Include details of any impacts/costs to your organisation that are directly 

related to this. 

None 

Please provide below any additional analysis or information to support your 
representation  

N/A 

 


